

Cornwall Search Dogs Lower Cargenwyn Farm Lower Cargenwyn Cornwall TR14 9PJ

Email: andrew@cornwallsearchdogs.org

1st July 2022

Mr Jeremy Squibb, Greywethers, Hillcrest, Helston, Cornwall TR13 8UN

Dear Jereny,

I am writing to you to say thank you to St Michaels Lodge of Royal Ark Mariner Freemasons (Helston) for the recent generous gift of £500. Your letter mentioned the Cornwall Mark Foundation. If it is appropriate to do so, please pass our deep appreciation and thanks on to them as well. Thank you.

As a volunteer service in Cornwall, we really appreciate the boost your support has given us. As a result we will be able to help more people in Cornwall. The majority of our fund raising is currently prioritised towards training and equipping our search dogs and handlers and this is where the gift will be spent. Since December 2020 we have responded to more than 75 requests for help where we have searched and/or provided support and advice to anxious relatives and owners.

We would of course be delighted to meet for a photograph and perhaps come along and tell the Lodge about our activities and introduce a dog or two as well (if that's allowed). I believe John is in contact with you so please do liaise with him to arrange a suitable time.

Everyone here at Cornwall Search Dogs is very grateful for your support.

Andrew Whiddett Chair of Trustees

Cornwall Search Dogs

Registered Charity 1191907